Dear Edgewater Community,

As we approach the end of the 2021-2022 school year and the onset of summer, I wanted to thank the community for a successful year. I have said many times that I have been an educator in Bergen County for over 20 years, and our school's support from the Edgewater community is nothing short of amazing.

This year in education was, once again, like no other, so I cannot thank our teachers, teaching assistants, administrative assistants, custodial staff, nurses, and administrative team enough for stepping up and providing a meaningful and supportive experience for our students.

To continue serving our students, community, and staff better, we ask our entire community to complete a survey. This information will allow us to get feedback and ideas on improving our schools for our students going into the 2022-2023 school year. Please follow this link to provide your input.

Additionally, we ask any family that receives free and reduced lunch, has a student that receives support through our English as a Second Language program, or has a child that receives math or language arts support to fill out this <u>form</u>. This will help guide us to maintain and improve our programs.

I believe that schools are the heart of a community, and to best serve our community, we need your input. Thank you for your time, thoughts, and ideas.

Have a restful, fun, and safe summer.

Sincerely,

Siobhan Tauchert Superintendent of Schools Edgewater School District stauchert@edgewaterschools.org 201-945-4106 x2200